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11th October 2024 

 
Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 School Choir 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 
I am pleased to let you know that Mr Ormondroyd will be starting a school choir.  This will initially only be 
open to Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 students but we may include other year groups dependant on uptake. 
 
Choir rehearsals will take place every Tuesday from 3:30pm – 4:30pm starting 12th November 2024 and 
ending on the 17th December 2024. 
 
Rehearsals will take place either in the school or parish hall or the church.  We would like the choir children 
to participate in the festive concerts/events which will take place in December.  
 
If you would like your child to be part of the choir, please log onto your Arbor app and give consent for this 
club.  If you have any questions regarding the choir, please contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr S Silverwood 


